# GOBE

Newsletter

The Oak Grove School Director's Message

Ms. Michele

What an absolutely AMAZING first month of school! Thank you for being such a special part of our Oak Grove family!

With cold season upon us, please remember that your child must be symptom free (without medication) for 24 hours prior to returning to school. We appreciate your help in keeping all of our children healthy.

We are feeling an abundance of blessings to start off this school year, and we sincerely thank each and every one of you!

#### Donations

This month we will be focusing on donations for our local animal shelters. Please look out for a flyer in your child's folder giving more Information.

### Upcoming Events

CHILDREN'S MINISTRY

#### ogumc



Nursery Service:

9:30 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.

Located in the nursery in the children's wing.

Sunday School:

9:30 a.m. - 10:45 a.m.

Located in the First Grade Room upstairs Children's Church:

During the 11 o'clock contemporary service and is located In the Monkeys Classroom

## Stay Connected!

**REMIND App** 

Facebook : The Oak Grove School

Oct 2 - Early Dismissal for Kindergarten and 1st Grade - Spirit Day wear your t-shirts

Oct 2&3 - Sunshine Treats

Oct 4 - No School - Teacher Work Day

Oct 5 - Church Work Day 8am-12pm Come join to spruce up the school!

Oct 6 - Blessing of the Animals at 4:00 p.m.

Oct 9&10 - Fall Picture Day

Oct 20 - Children's Sabbath at

OGUMC - Join for Games, Hayride

and Tailgate Lunch

Oct 21&22 - Hayrides

Oct 30 - Trunk or Treat